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Launceston Youth Council
A huge thank you to three of our Pupil Forum who represented St Stephens
Academy at the Launceston Youth Council on 6th December. Hosted by
Councillor Margaret Young they discussed several local issues that effect 3
children in the community. The future of Launceston Library was a key
consideration. Our pupils drew posters of what they would like to see in the 3
library and shared their ideas with other representatives from local schools.

They were accompanied by Mrs Bye who highly praised their good manners
and responsible attitudes. We would also like to thank the council who have
agreed to fund some new dictionaries for our school. The next meeting is on
17th January so watch this space...democracy and mutual respect in action.





